
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 25, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 549 
Re: UPRR - Portland/Seattle Embargo cancelled 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective August 25, 2004 at 0700 PST, the Union Pacific Railroad embargo on 
traffic destined Portland, Oregon and Seattle, Washington from Los Angeles, 
Oakland and Lathrop, Ca. has been cancelled. 
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